
June 12, 2023 

Announcement 

New York State Department of Taxation and Finance 

Qualified Personal Services Contract 

Pursuant to New York State Executive Order No. 6, “Ensuring the Cost-Effectiveness of Contracts for 
Personal Services”, DTF is posting the following Qualified Personal Services Contract: 

DTF entered into Contract C400748 with Harris & Harris, Ltd. through December 13, 2027. The contract 
amount will be $6,255,451. The vendor provides soft collection services for delinquent tax debt when 
normal collection efforts have been exhausted. The contract will result in an improvement in collection 
efforts that cannot be efficiently provided by the state employees. 
 
A copy of the contract can be obtained by following the Freedom of Information Law process. DTF may 
charge the reasonable cost of copying. 


